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Our records show that you are enrolled as a therapeutic-phlebotomy patient with a diagnosis of either Secondary Polycythemia or
Secondary Erythrocytosis. This letter concerns a recent policy change for patients diagnosed with either of these conditions due to
Testosterone Replacement Therapy. LifeSouth has obtained FDA approval and made changes to our computer system that allow
us to evaluate these patients as volunteer blood donors.

If you have Secondary Polycythemia or Secondary Erythrocytosis as a result of Testosterone Replacement Therapy, note these
points:

e  We can evaluate you as a volunteer blood donor. If you qualify, your blood can be used to save a patient.

e  We will not charge you a fee for blood collection, even if we determine you do not qualify as a volunteer blood donor.

If your condition is not a result of Testosterone Replacement Therapy, no further action is required. Due to patient-safety
concerns, your blood cannot be used for patient use. We will continue to draw and discard your blood under your current order,
and we will continue to charge you for the phlebotomy.

If your condition is due to Testosterone Replacement Therapy, please take these steps.
Note:  Until you take these steps, we will continue to draw your blood under your current order.

1) Refer to the Therapeutic Phlebotomy Order and the Patient Acknowledgment included with this letter.

2) Visit your doctor, who will need to confirm your diagnosis is due to Testosterone Replacement Therapy.

3) If your doctor confirms the diagnosis, please have your doctor complete the Therapeutic Phlebotomy Order form. Please also
read and sign the Patient Acknowledgment.

4) Ask your doctor to fax both the order form and the acknowledgment form to the LifeSouth Community Blood Center Quality
Assurance Office at 1-888-286-0179.

If you have any questions, please contact me at the toll-free number 1-888-795-2707, Monday through Friday between 9 a.m. and
5 p.m. (ET) to discuss this further. Please be assured that every donor’s personal information is kept strictly confidential at
LifeSouth and is not available to unauthorized personnel. Thank you for choosing LifeSouth as your blood center and we look
forward to seeing you soon.

Sincerely,
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Marek Fried, MD
Medical Director
LifeSouth Community Blood Centers, Inc.

Your non-profit, community blood center serving hospitals in Florida, Alabama and Georgia.
www.lifesouth.org « 1-888-795-2707



